


Develo; :nt District, has been notified to coord services with tt  employer and effected
employees. The Local Workforce Development E of area 5 will be responsible for the oversight
of the continued follow up of Rapid Response anu wsi0cated Worker services associated with this
event. If you need additional information or hav ju¢ ions, pli - contact the Dislocated Worker
Unit at (615) 741-1031.

For legislative office inquiries concerning this WARN, please contact:
Leanne Durm | Legislative Liaison

Commissioner's Suite

220 French Landing Dr., Nashville, TN 37243

= 7"5-253-1864 c. 615-426-4495 leanne.durm@tn.gov
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